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April 16, 2020
10:00 a.m.

The Alabama Board of Licensure for Professional Geologists held a virtual meeting today, to
conduct regular business, with Chair Castleman calling the meeting to order at 10:11 a.m. After
roli call, the Board approved the minutes from its January 16, 2020 meeting and received a
quarterly report from the Executive Director and Administrator. Mr. Warren provided an update
on the postponement of the ASBOG Examinations for the fall administration without any
additional fees or penalties. The Board approved Mr. Mason Woodard, a senior at Auburn
University majoring in Geology, as the recipient of the 2020 Thornton L. Neathery Outstanding
Student Award, and approved the Application for Spouses of Active Duty Military Personnel Rule,
and discussed other business. The Board voted to not hold the Annual Continuing Education
Seminar and research hosting the seminar online. The Board approved four applications for
licensure as Professional Geologists and voted to suspend all travel expense reimbursement and
compensation for Board members until further notice. The Board and Executive Secretary are
working closely to reduce expenditures since the fund balance is on a consistent decline. This
topic will continue to be discussed at the July Board meeting.

Chair Castleman announced that the next scheduled meeting was for Thursday, July 16, 2020, at
10:00 a.m. There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:55 a.m.




